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 Washington County Master Gardener™ Association 
 

Chapter Meeting Minutes / November 12th, 2024 7pm by Zoom 
 
Presentation: An Introduction to Berries.  By Jane Collier 
 

• Following the presentation, Hope Preston, President opened the Member’s Chapter meeting reviewing 

the 2025 Slate of Candidates for Board Positions. The members voted to approve the slate of candidates 

for 2025 WCMGA Board positions. 

• Membership Renewal has opened, and Hope reminded members to send $25 in dues through PayPal or 

send a check directly to Connie Kirby, WCMGA Treasurer. 

• Website- links on the website were reviewed. Hope noted that at the January Chapter meeting there will 

be a refresher on where and how to find things on the website. 

• The 2025 budget is attached to the agenda for this month’s meeting. It will be voted on at the December 

Chapter meeting. 

• “The Wonderful World of the Plants We Can Grow” will be the presentation at the December Chapter 

meeting. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:09 pm 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by   Mary Hewitt     WCMGA Recording Secretary  

Approved by:     Hope Preston WCMGA Chapter President  

 

  
  

 


